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- Decide if you want to go to nationals:

Registration closes May 15th but have it

done by May 1st per Mr. Price request! 

- Talk with your team (if you need one) and

advisor about registration and details

- Start working on events!

For more information visit tsaweb.org

CHAPTER HIGHLIGHT

Edited by your  2022-2023 State Officer Team

On Capital Day, Apalachee High School TSA and FCCLA
joined together to go on a trip to the middle of Atlanta to
visit the Capitol and the Georgia Aquarium. Going inside

the Capitol, members of the two groups got to see the
paintings of government officials over the centuries and
many historical artifacts. They also had the opportunity
to observe a congressional session that was being held.
After experiencing how the state government functions
on a day-to-day basis, the group took a short walk to the

aquarium. Naturally, the group members split into
smaller groups and explored what the aquarium had to
offer them. The Georgia Aquarium had jellyfish exhibits

and a sea lion show, which TSA and FCCLA members
greatly enjoyed. The students who attended the field trip
were able to take a day off from school to celebrate their
accomplishments with people who share their interests.

Get Ready For Nationals!

Apalachee High School TSA at the Capitol and the Georgia
Aquarium for Capitol Day!

georgiatsaofficers@gmail.com

@georgiatsa Georgia TSA

TSA TIMES HIATUS 
YOUR 2022-23 OFFICER TEAM IS

HARD AT WORK! SO SIT TIGHT

UNTIL JUNE WHILE WE WORK

TOWARDS GIVING YOU THE BEST

YEAR EVER!






Hello Georgia TSA! My name is Brooke Slone and I am your

2022 - 2023 State President! First, a huge THANK YOU!

Thank you for trusting me and electing me to be your state

president.  I am excited and optimistic for the year.  Your

State Officer Team will kick off the year in early June with

our June Training.  There we will be preparing for CORE

and shortly after we will see you at Nationals! Good luck to

everyone competing  and we will see you soon!

Join us at the National TSA Conference
in Dallas, Texas!
As we wrap up our State Conference, it is time to start
thinking about Nationals! If you placed at SLC, check
with your advisors about moving on to Nationals. This
year, the national TSA Conference will be held in the
Gaylord Texan Resort & Convention center in Dallas,
Texas from June 26th - 30th. More information will be
released in the coming few months as we get closer. Get
working on your projects, We hope to see you there!

georgiatsaofficers@gmail.com

@georgiatsa Georgia TSA

Your 2022-2023 State Officer Team: Brooke Slone, Aira Dani, Liam Bell,
Mallory Peavey, AnnaGrace Gwee, Bryce Ware, Shivangi Gossain

Congratulations to Our 
Outstanding Chapters!

Parkview High School
Outstanding Chapter High School

Hahira Middle School
Outstanding Chapter Middle School


